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Town and Country Planning (Control of Advertisements) (England)  
Regulations 2007 

 
NOTIFICATION OF AN APPEAL   

  
Site Address: 187 Camden High Street 

London 
NW1 7JY  

Description of 
development: 

Temporary display of a scaffold shroud (with replica of 
building façade) to front and side elevation including inset 
advertisement panel 3.6m x 7.6m to side elevation, and 2x 
static illumination overhead lights, from 01/07/2022 until 
01/02/2023.  

Application number: 2022/1657/A  
Appellant’s name: BLOW UP MEDIA UK LTD  
Planning Inspectorate 
case number: 

APP/X5210/Z/22/3309407 

 
Appeal start date: 01 November 2022 

 
I refer to the above details.  An appeal has been made to the Secretary of State against the 
London Borough of Camden: for refusal. 
 
As this appeal is proceeding under the Commercial Appeals Service (CAS), there is no 
opportunity for you to submit any further comments.   
 
We have forwarded all the representations made to us on the planning application to the 
Planning Inspectorate.  The Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will consider these 
representations when determining the appeal.   
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You have a right to withdraw any representations you made so that they are not taken into 
consideration by the Inspector.  If you wish to do so, you should make this request within 
four weeks of the appeal’s starting date by emailing Zoe Day at:  
RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
Information about the appeals process can be accessed at GOV.UK    
 
The Planning Inspectorate has asked Local Planning Authorities to advise third parties of 
the importance of referring to the website for up–to–date information: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-appeals-procedural-guide    
 
When the appeal decision is made, it will be published at 
https://acp.planninginspectorate.gov.uk under case number 3309407 and on our 
website under application number 2022/1657/A:  
https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/GeneralSearch.aspx  
  
 
Yours faithfully 
Supporting Communities Directorate 
London Borough of Camden 
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